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GRU Governance (NB)

At their November 2, 2017 meeting, the City Commission approved a request from the UAB to schedule a joint
workshop on November 28, 2017 to continue the on-going discussion of GRU governance, including the role of
the UAB and their relationship to the City Commission.

The City Commission and Utility Advisory Board discuss GRU Governance, with a focus on the UAB’s role
and relationship to the City Commission.
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